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COUNTY ATTORNEY
JOHN D. NIBBELIN

June 2, 2025 Please respond to: (650) 363-4757

Via Email (ccorpus@smcgov.org; tmazzuccol@mpbf.com)
Sheriff Christina Corpus

c/o Thomas Mazzucco, Esq.

Murphy Pearson Bradley & Feeney

550 California Street, 14" F1.

San Francisco, CA 94104

Dear Mr. Mazzucco:

[ write to forward you a copy of the Proposed Notice of Intent to Remove Sheriff Christina
Corpus for Cause pursuant to Section 412.5 of the San Mateo County Charter (NOI) that has
been prepared by the law firm of Keker Van Nest & Peters. A copy of the Proposed NOI, with
exhibits, is included as Enclosure A.

The Proposed NOI being complete, | am working with the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors to
notice a special meeting of the Board of Supervisors at 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, June 5, 2025, at
which time the Board will have the opportunity to consider whether to approve issuance of the

NOI and initiate removal proceedings against the Sheriff.

[ further inform you that the County intends to release to the public the contents of the NOI on
the morning of June 5, 2025 ahead of the meeting at which the Board of Supervisors will
consider the NOI. Also included with this letter as Enclosure B is a copy of the Proposed NOI
with the redactions of confidential third-party peace officer personnel records that we intend to
make to the version of the document that is made available to the public. (Please also note that
the version of the NOI that would be made available to the public would not include any of the
exhibits referenced in the document.)

[ am providing you with a copy of the Proposed NOI concurrently with this letter and prior to the
County’s anticipated public disclosure. The decision to publicly disclose the Proposed NOI is
based upon the County’s desire to promote transparency and openness regarding the
recommended grounds for removal of the Sheriff as set forth in the Proposed NOI, and is
consistent with the Sheriff’s public statements expressing a desire to publicly challenge and
disprove the allegations against her. Further, while you have previously raised concerns about
the confidentiality of third-party peace office personnel records, those concerns are addressed by
the redactions in the public version of the Proposed NOI.
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In the event that your client objects to the public release of this NOI as redacted in Enclosure B,
please let me know by no later than 9:00 a.m. on Wednesday, June 4, 2025. Any objection or
other communication regarding this matter should be sent to my attention at
jnibbelin@smecgov.org. A failure to timely object will be deemed a waiver of any right to
privacy concerning the content of the redacted NOI.

Thank you for your continued attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

JOHN D. NIBBE:

By;
John D. Nibbelin, County Attorney

Encl. Proposed Notice of Intent to Remove Sheriff Corpus
Redacted copy of Proposed Notice ot Intent to Remove Sheriff Corpus



